
This Week at Westwood... 

Sun. May 27 9:15 am Sunday School 

 10:30 am Worship Service 

  

Mon. May 28  Church Office Closed for Memorial Day  

 6:30 pm Engraved 

  

Tues. May 29 6:30 am Prayer Breakfast 

 7:00 pm GriefShare 

  

Wed. May 30    5:15 pm  Fellowship Meal 

         6:00 pm  BBQ Planning Meeting  

         6:30 pm  Pastor’s Bible Study  

         6:30 pm  Personnel Committee Meeting 

         7:30 pm  Missions Committee Meeting 

         7:40 pm  Westwood Choir 

 

Thur. May 31    6:00 pm  Pastor Search Committee Meeting 

 

Sat. June 2     9:00 am  VBS Decorating  

 

 

      

 
Wi-Fi Name: WestwoodPublic 
Password:  westwood 

200 Westhigh Street  Cary, North Carolina 27513 
Phone (919) 469-9393 
www.westwoodbc.org 

 



Westwood Worship 
May 27, 2018 10:30 am  

A community of believers worshiping God,  
making disciples, and sharing Christ’s love. 

 

Our Praise Is Worship 

Westwood Welcome                               Dr. Chris Haire 

Prelude  How Can I Keep from Singing  with Praise Him! Praise Him! 

                              Bettie Rabb 

Invocation                                      Dr. Chris Haire   

Hymn of Praise 634      My Country ‘tis of Thee 

Our Giving Is Worship 

Children’s Sermon                      Dr. Richard Childress 

Offertory Hymn 418     I’ve Got Peace Like a River 

Offertory Prayer                       Ian Yorke-Smith 

Offertory              The Lighthouse    Jody Hutto & Diane Owens 

 Our Proclamation of the Word Is Worship 

Pastoral Prayer                       Rev. Michelle Anderson                

Message           Eyes to See         Richard Brunson 

              John 4:35  

 Our Response Is Worship 

Hymn of Response 312   Softly and Tenderly  

Benediction                             Dr. Richard Childress 

Congregational Response 418 I’ve Got Peace Like a River (vs. 3) 

Postlude            Holy Ground            Judy Keadle 
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Extended Session 
Extended Session child care is provided during worship  

for birth – Pre-K downstairs in the children’s Sunday School area. 
Coordinator: Anita Culler 
Babies – 1YOs: Julie Nolan & Jennifer Harkness 
2, 3 & 4 YOs: Dona Woodard 
  

Records for March 2018 
General Offering: $65,650                  Monthly Requirement: $87,346 
YTD Offering: $202,144                    YTD Requirement: $241,883 
DROP Fund:$5,755                 

Records for May 20, 2018 
Sunday School: 167                          Worship: 226 

----------------------------------------Tear Here------------------------------------------ 

Reservation for the Fellowship Meal 
Wednesday, May 30th beginning at 5:15 pm 

___________________________________________________NAME 

Menu: Ham, Potato Salad, Peas 
_______Number of Adults ($6.00 each) ______Number of Children ($3.00 each) 

Please add me to the permanent reservation list _____    
Please cancel my weekly reservation (s) but retain my permanent status _____   

Minister on Call May 25-May 31 
Jerry Richards/Joanne Giles 
919-349-4698/919-745-7902 

Minister on Call June 1-June 7 
Michelle Anderson 

919-368-6508 
You can also call the church office at 919-469-9393 to determine the Minister on Call. 

If after hours, the recorded message will give you that information. 

Welcome to Westwood! 
We welcome you to our worship service today.  If you are a first time  
visitor, please sign our guest register located at the Welcome Center.  

Joining God in His Work 
Dr. Richard Childresséé.éé..Intentional Interim Pastor 
Dr. Keith Vaughnéééééé.ééé...Associate Pastor 
Rev. Michelle Anderson ...éé.ééé...Minister of Youth 
 Dr. Chris Haireééééé.éé.Interim Minister of Music 
Charles Allardéééééé...éé.éé...Pastor Emeritus 
Jennifer Watkins ééééé.éé..Secretary/Receptionist 
Anna Ferdinandoéééé.éééééé.Church Hostess 
 Kim Taylorééééééé.éééééééé..Organist 

          
  



 NEED A GIFT?  

THE WESTWOOD FAMILY TABLE COOKBOOK is 
the perfect gift for any occasion! Hundreds of        
delicious recipes from the best of Westwoodôs cooks, 
for only $25.00! Look for our sales table in the church 
foyer during the months of May & June. Sponsored 

by the Single Adult Ministry to support Transitions LifeCareôs Music & 
Memory program. 
 

ARE YOU A CARE-GIVER, FAMILY MEMBER OR FRIEND OF 
SOMEONE SUFFERING FROM DEMENTIA? 

Come to the Fellowship Hall on Wednesday night, June 6 at 6:30 pm, for a 
presentation by Lori Mayhew-Brown of Transitions LifeCare on the subject 
and see the movie ñAlive Inside,ò which documents the trials of developing 
the ñMusic & Memoryò program. Sponsored by the Single Adult Ministry to 
support Transitions LifeCareôs Music & Memory program.  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
June 10 -13 

Registration is now available on the 
website and at the table in the  
foyer. Also, stop by the table in the 
foyer and pick up òwish listó items.  

We will honor our graduates 

on June 3rd  

If you are an adult who has graduated in the 

2017-18 academic year and would like to be 

recognized during the service, please call the 

Church office or let Michelle know by May 30th.  

TRIPLE L SENIOR ADULT LUNCH 
JUNE 12TH  

 
Please plan to join us for our Triple L 
meeting on June 12th at noon. Bring your 
covered dish, invite your friends and join 
us for a delicious meal, fantastic         
fellowship and a great program.  

Tom Neuhauser, professional musician, will join us for lunch and then play 
and sing. He is delightful and very talented!  
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SENIOR ADULT TRIP H August 27th -30th  

Lancaster Show Trip & Dutch Country  

The Senior Adults are planning a trip to Lancaster on August 27-30th  by motor coach 

bus for 4 days/3 nights for $449/double occupancy. The trip includes 3 breakfasts and 
3 dinners plus admission to the JESUS Show, admission to the ñSongs of the Silver 

Screenò Show, a visit to Kitchen Kettle Village and Rockvale Square Outlets,       
admission to The Amish Experience & Jacobôs Choice, a guided tour of Lancaster, 
and much more!                              

Visit our website www.grouptrips.com/westwoodbaptistchurchsenioradults for more 
information.  Look for the sign-up sheet on the Senior Adults Bulletin Board on Hall 

A. We must have 35 people sign up to make this trip possible so if you have friends 
or neighbors that might be interested in an exciting bus trip please pass along this 

information. The deadline to sign up and pay is June 20th.  Contact Clara Wolverton 
(919-612-4830 or beachmtn1@yahoo.com) for more information. 

VBS WORKDAY  
JUNE 2ND 9AM -4PM  

Men & Women are needed to help 
build sets and decorate for VBS. 
If you can commit to a 1 -2 hour 
window to come and help that 
would be appreciated. Bring your 
drill, jigsaw or hot knife if you 

have them. See Erin Allard for further details or questions. 
THANK YOU in advance!!!!  

Disaster Relief Trip to Lumberton 
June 4-8, 2018 

Anyone over 18 is welcome to join.  
You will be staying at the Baptist Menôs new recovery facility in Lumberton. All 
skill levels are welcome and you donôt have to stay all week if your schedule wonôt 
allow. There is a sign up sheet on Hall A. Contact Jim Canterberry (919-467-3126) 
for more information.  

LƴƎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ b/ {ǘŀǘŜ aƛǎǎƛƻƴǎ 
hũŜǊƛƴƎ 

/ƻƭƭŜŎǘŜŘ ¢ƻ-5ŀǘŜΥ ϷтмумΦнр 
/ƘǳǊŎƘ DƻŀƭΥ ϷфΣллл 

We will be collecting the offering throughout the end 
of this month.  
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